Northumberland County Public Schools

2172 Northumberland Highway Lottsburg, Virginia 22511 (804) 529-6134



February 19, 2019

Dear NMS/NHS Parents,

It has come to my attention that the student drop off/pick-up loop has become congested and slow moving. There will be some immediate changes made with the drop off/pick-up procedure. The School Resource Officer will continue to be present on the sidewalk during pick-up and drop off times to monitor traffic and for the safety of the children. There will be a line painted on the sidewalk as well as the drop off/pick-up lane and a sign put up to clearly mark the location. Also, please take notice of the red no parking zone located on the curve, next to the flagpole.

No child/children should be dropped off or picked up in the teacher parking lots or the side of the schools.

Please have your child/children ready to exit the car when you approach drop off location. If you need extra time for any reason, please park in the designated parking lot, then re-enter the loop.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in this matter. The safety of our children is our number one priority. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by email at sbranem@nucps.net or by phone at 580-5161.

Sincerely,

Stacy Branem

Director of Transportation